
From: Richard Miller [mailto:miller2653@comcast.net]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 1:01 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Cc: Sen Courtney 
Subject: SB 716 

 

To Senate Environment Committee: 

 

Thank you for hearing all the testimony against SB 716 last week. However we are very 

disappointed that your committee has posted a “possible” work session on this Bill during the 

coming week. This is despite the overwhelming evidence from every quarter, that what Metro 

and Oregon economic development needs is investment in our existing industrial land supply - 

not raw land.  

We urge you to not hold the work session. 

 

Richard Miller 

Ann Miller 

32535 SW Arbor Lake Drive 

Wilsonville, OR 97070 
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